
12th February 1981 

Dr C A Ludlam 
Consultant Haematologist 
Royal Infirmary 
EDINBUF ( 

Dear Chris 

Very mashy thanks for your letter of the 9th 
February. I can respond as follows:-

(a) Scottish plasma will not be pooled with English - 
at least for factor VIII concentrates. We may, 
however, find ourselves pooling with material 
from Northern Ireland, but decisions have not 
yet been taken, 

(b) RIA testing date - not sure, but will find out. 

(c) The mininnrt delay (down time) for VIII at PFC 
is 12 weeks . 

Kindest regards, 

Yours sincerely 
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